
 

 

 

 

Movement of Maintenance Function from Gauteng DID to 

Gauteng Department of Health 
 

Rumours and speculation are currently doing the rounds in the Gauteng Province that the Maintenance 

Function that is the responsibility of Gauteng Department of Infrastructure Development is relocating to 

the Gauteng Department of Health. 

 

This resulted in an urgent meeting with the MEC of Gauteng Infrastructure Development. The PSA raised 

concern about the redundancy of Maintenance staff at Infrastructure Development when services are 

relocated. The MEC indicated that there was currently no agreement on the relocation of the Maintenance 

Service to the Department of Health. There was also no communication from the Office of the Premier of 

Gauteng regarding intentions of relocating Infrastructure Development services.  

 

The PSA will monitor the situation and inform member should there be any changes.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact the PSA Provincial Office’s Organising/Marketing Officers: 

 

Sibusiso Ndzala: 082 880 8964 / sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za 

Tshepo Mokoena: 082 880 8956 / tshepo.mokoena@psa.co.za 

Katlego Mooketsi: 082 880 8935 / Katlego.mooketsi@psa.co.za 
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